
PUBLIC STATEMENT AFTER SEAC MEETINGS 4 rUp 

From: T E D Eddy 
Date: 22 September 1997 

Division: AID (BSE& IT) 
36.TOLB_ 

GRO-C 

Fax: GRO-C 
E-Mail: s.clarksonG? GRO-C 

To: Dr Wight - DH 

cc: Ms O'Donoghue 

We promised the Committee that we would, as a shadow exercise, produce the 
sort of public statement we might issue after future SEAC meetings. I attach a 
first go at this and would be grateful for any comments so that I can then pass it 
on to John Pattison. 
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